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To Whom It May Concern 

 

I hereby express my great interest in continued service in Journal of Neurological Disorders as 

Editor. I further give my consent to disclose by the Journal my affiliation and contact information. 

I do not have any conflict of interest, which would interfere with this important service for science, 

medicine and technology communities. 

 

I strongly recommend Journal of Neurological Disorders to be indexed in PubMed Central. This 

unique Open Access journal has become a very good source of information related to spine and 

spinal cord with many subscribers all throughout the world. We also appreciate Editor in chief and 

other Editorial Board members and Journal staffs have input hard works to establish its high 

professional standing. Thank you for your consideration in the matter. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

John M. Petitto, M.D. 

McKnight Brain Institute, Professor of Psychiatry, 

Neuroscience, and Pharmacology & Therapeutics  
 

 

 



 

 


